
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

   

   

 
 

 

WELCOME 

CALENDAR 

NOON DISMISSAL  
There is a noon dismissal for grades Kindergarten through 12th on:  

• Friday, May 14th - Grandparents Day. Extended Care will be offered until 5:45pm. 

There is a noon dismissal for 1st through 12th grade on the following dates:  
• May 26th-28th – High School Exams. Extended Care will be offered until 5:45pm on those dates.  

 
TEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK 
Teacher Appreciation Week is May 3rd through May 7th. This is an opportunity to show your child's teacher(s) how much 
you appreciate all the love, care, and hard work they have put in to educate and disciple your child this year. To request a 
teacher "favorites" list, you can contact the school office Monday through Friday between 9:00 am - 3:00 pm or email 
lfortney@tcs4u.org or ldennison@tcs4u.org. TCS thanks its parents and students in advance for showing love and support 
to our wonderful teachers. 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
BATTLE OF THE CLASSES - FIELD DAY  
On Wednesday, May 5th all 7th through 12th grade students will participate in the Battle of the Classes Field Day. Classes will 
be competing in areas of strength, speed, and wit. Each class has voted on team colors and there is much anticipation for 
this day! This Field Day will include indoor, outdoor, and water activities on TCS’ campus.  
 

Educating with a Biblical worldview   
Discipling in Christlikeness 
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1st – 6th GRADE FIELD DAY  
Field Day for 1st -6th grade is Thursday, May 6th. Students will gather for a day of fun and games on the TCS soccer field and 
gym. The goal is to have traditional field day activities while adding other activities to ensure that all students have success 
in some way. Students should pack a sack lunch and prepare for a fun-filled day of activities. 
 
GRANDPARENTS DAY  
Grandparents of students in K-6th grade are invited to attend TCS’ Grandparents Day on Friday, May 14th from 10:00am-
12:00pm. This event will be housed in the gym. Stay tuned for information from your child’s teacher regarding specifics. 
 
SECONDARY AWARDS BANQUET 
The Secondary Awards Banquet will be help on Friday, May 14th at Cedar Oaks Farm (4671 Forest Road, Bedford). The social 
hour will begin at 5:30 pm with dinner at 6:30 pm. The Awards Program will immediately follow the dinner.  
Tickets are available in the school office. They are $20 per person. The last day to purchase tickets will be Wednesday, May 
5th to allow time to prepare for the event.  
The After Party will begin immediately following the awards ceremony at Cedar Oaks Farm and will conclude at 1:00 
am. There is no additional cost for the After Party, but you must get a separate ticket from the school office for count 
purposes. The last day to receive After Party tickets will be Monday, May 10th. The After Party is for high school students 
only. We are looking forward to an awesome event! 
 

TCS UPDATES 
FUN RUN SUCCESS 
Words can barely express how 
thankful we are for such a wonderful 
5K, Fun Run & Carnival event last 
month. The weather was perfect, 
and hundreds participated and 
cheered on those running and 
walking. We had three hundred 
forty-three registered 
runners/walkers. The first-place 
overall finish went to Mario Cosentino 
with a time of 20 minutes and 43 seconds.   
 
We were thrilled to have raised 200% of our projected goal totaling $60,293! Tuition alone does not cover the cost of 
educating a child. These funds will help TCS fulfill its mission and improve the quality of our service to our students. A 
portion of these funds will be used to revamp our elementary entrance, provide additional bathroom facilities, and improve 
our access to technology. 
 
We would like to express our gratitude to the Timberlake Baptist Church volunteers who set up, tore down, ran the carnival 
games, monitored bounce houses, and prepared and served food during the event. 
 

ACADEMICS
KINDERGARTEN GRADUATION  
Kindergarten graduation is this month! Students will wear their caps and gowns and celebrate their completion of 
Kindergarten and entrance into 1st grade on Tuesday, May 25th at 7:00pm in the gym. Seating is limited due to COVID 
restrictions. Note: Tuesday, May 25th is the last day of school for Kindergarten students. 



 
AWARDS ASSEMBLY The 7th -8th grade and 1st -6th grade students will have Awards Assemblies this month to 
acknowledge their accomplishments throughout this academic year. Parents and grandparents are invited to attend. The 
ceremonies will take place in the gym. The 7th -8th grade Awards Assembly is May 27th at 10:00am. The 1st -6th grade Awards 
Assembly is May 28th at 10:00am. 
 

 

GRADUATING CLASS OF 2021 
The Class of 2021 will graduate on Friday, May 28th. The graduation ceremony is at 
7:00pm, in the TCS gym, with a reception to follow. Family and friends are invited to 
attend and celebrate the students’ accomplishment.  
 

 

DRESS DOWN  
SPIRT DAY  
This month’s School Spirit Days are Friday, May 7th and Friday, May 21st. On Spirit Day, TCS 
students can show their school spirit by dressing down and wearing jeans along with a TCS 
spirit t-shirt. The spirit shirt must be visible. 
 

PRE-K UPDATES 
PRE-K T-SHIRT DAY 
Mark your calendars for Pre-K t-shirt day on Friday, May 21st. 
 
PRE-K SERVICE PROJECT  
Over the past couple of weeks and throughout the month of May, our Pre-K students will be focusing on serving those in 
our community, both our school community and our local community.  This is one of the Pre-K’s favorite months of the 
year, since the students get to experience what it is like to serve others. Each class has chosen a special way to bless others 
by collecting items to donate, encouraging, and thanking others for their service, and showing the love of Jesus to some 
that may need a special note of encouragement or a smile.  Thank you for your help with these service projects, you are 
helping to make a difference as well. 
 
PRE-K ART SHOW  
The annual Pre-K Art Show is Thursday, May 20th from 6:00pm to 7:30pm in the school lunchroom. Mrs. Burks has been 
working with the students in art class and they are so excited to show off their masterpieces! This is a drop in event and will 
allow parents and family members time to browse the art from all the Pre-K classes.  
 

Our Mission: To assist Christian parents in 
educating their children to think and live consistently with a biblical world-and-life view and 

discipling them in love and truth toward Christlikeness and a lifelong passion for glorifying God. 
 


